
Public Health Consultation Meetings 
 
 
As part of the consultation process the following meetings have been held 
with staff, and it is believed that all staff have attended one or more meetings. 
 
 
September 18th 2015, at 11 am   
 
September 25th 2015, at 2 pm 
 
October 1st 2015, at 3.30pm (repeat of information given on 25th) 
 
January  20th 2016, at 2.30 pm. 
 
A further meeting will be held on February 15th 2016. 
 
 
The times of the meetings have been varied to allow all staff to attend, and in 
addition the Director of Public Health has had an “open door” policy for any 
staff wanting to meet with her. 
 
Human Resources have been available for 1 to 1’s, and two members of staff 
have taken these up. 
 
(Additionally all affected staff are also being offered 1-1 consultation if 
required in line with good HR practice and the legal provisions in the Trade 
Union and Labour Relations (Consolidation Act 1992).   


